
ADULT TO CHILD SUPERVISION RATIOS

As advised by NSPCC….

There is no specific guidance about
supervision ratios for organisations that are
not in the education or early years sectors.
We’ve put together some best practice
guidance to help other organisations work
out how many adults are needed to

supervise children safely.

We recommend having at least two adults present when working
with or supervising children and young people. We recommend the
following adult to child ratios as the minimum numbers to help keep
children safe:

• 0 - 2 years - one adult to three children

• 2 - 3 years - one adult to four children

• 4 - 8 years - one adult to six children

• 9 - 12 years - one adult to eight children

• 13 - 18 years - one adult to ten children

Signed Hannah Guy NCA Director.
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